
Calling All Parents & Carers! 
 

 

Join us at our workshop on the topic of 
 

 

Child Internet Safety 
 
 
 
 

• Impact of internet use 
on emotional wellbeing 

 
• Potential signs 

of online abuse 

or exploitation 

 
 
 

 

• Overview of 
online dangers 

 
• Having conversations 

about internet safety 
 
• Practical safety tips 

 
 

 

Wednesday 28
th

 February 2024 
9 – 10am 

 

Sir John Lillie School 
In the community room 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minds Matter: You Matter 
 

For better mental health 

visit www.hfehmind.org.uk 
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